
 

 
 

 

 
 

UC Davis Viticulture and Enology  
On the Road in Tulare County 

 
 

Date:  Wednesday, February 15, 2023 
Where:  Tulare County Cooperative Extension Office  
 4437 S Laspina St  
 Tulare, CA 93274  
When:  9 am – 1 pm 
Cost:  $45/person (includes breakfast and lunch) 
 
 
The UC Davis Department of Viticulture and Enology Extension Team will be On the Road in Tulare 
County on Wednesday, February 15th, and we invite you to join us. On The Road programs are educational 
seminars that help us to communicate with the California grape and wine industries by bringing faculty to 
different regions of California. We present relevant research from UC Davis and, at the same time, listen 
to the issues that are important to grape growing and winemaking professionals.  
  
We would like to thank Matthew Fidelibus (UC Davis Department of Viticulture and Enology Cooperative 
Extension Specialist, Viticulture), George Zhuang (Viticulture Farm Advisor, Fresno County), and  
Joy Hollingsworth (Table Grape Advisor, UCCE Tulare and Kings Counties) for their support and guidance 
with this program. 
   
Agenda and Registration Information: https://wineserver.ucdavis.edu/events/road-tulare-county-1   
 
 
 
 
Please note: This event was originally scheduled to take place at the Kearney Agricultural Research and 
Extension Center in Parlier, but has been moved to Tulare 
 


